
 

5th July 2018 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

End of Year Trip 2018 
 

On Tuesday 10th July, we are planning to take the children on a fun trip to celebrate the end of the school year. 

We shall be going to play golf at the Lost City Adventure Golf in central Nottingham. Following this, we shall be 

taking the children to Cosmo World Buffet restaurant for lunch. 
 

The cost of the trip is £13 to cover the cost of the activities and the buffet lunch. 
 

The children will leave Hollygirt at approximately 9:30am to walk to the venue and we shall return in good time for 

the regular end of the day. The children are welcome to wear their own clothes, but must come suitably dressed 

for the unpredictable British weather, and in trainers or similar appropriate footwear for playing adventure golf. 

Also, if time allows on our return to School, the children will be playing some fun games with the PE staff. 
 

Please complete the following slip and return it to your child’s form teacher by Monday 9th July.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J. Goodhead 

Deputy Head of Junior School 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

End of Year Trip – Tuesday 10th July 2018 
 

Child’s Name: _______________________________   Class: _______________  

   

I give permission for my child to visit Lost City Adventure Golf and Cosmo Restaurant on Tuesday 10th July. I 

acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level 

of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 

I enclose payment of £13 (cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School) or by BACS (please use reference 

“Cosmo”). 
 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if 
your child does not take part in the visit. 

 

Signed:  ___________________________________     Date: _________ 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 9th July 


